Greetings from SPFU-KERALA.

As part of the efforts to enhance employment rate of Colleges under
TEQIP, SPFU is organizing pooled campus recruitment drives

on October 31 at Government Engineering College Bartonhill and
School of Engineering CUSAT for passed out students.

Excerpts from M/S Experion's email:

Please find a power point that outlines our recruitment plan and also a
quick few bullets on what we are.

We are offering INR 18000 as the current year recruits (Nov 2014)
salary during training which will be revised after 1 year
The next years (july 2015) salary is fixed at a CTC of 25000 per month.

There will be a bond of 2 years and is essentially to ensure that we do
not loose the investments on training which itself is for 6 months as a
classroom based training..

Placement Coordinators of all TEQIP Colleges are requested to get in
touch with passed out, but not employed graduates to attend this
drive. The hosting Colleges can make use of TEQIP funds to arrange the
drive.

Thank You.



